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NOTICE OF NO SPUD BOARD MEETING  

 

 

The Sierraville Public Utility District (SPUD) 

will not be holding its Regular Monthly 

Board meeting in December.  The next 

Regular meeting will be held on January 20, 

2021 at the Sierraville Community School at 

6PM.  

 

We wish you and your family a safe and 

healthy Holiday. 

 


